
MEMORANDUM 

2016-008 

DATE: September 29, 2015 

TO: All Soil and Water Conservation Districts 

FROM: 
Ro< tj? 

Colleen Meredith, Director 
Soil and Water Conservation Program 

SUBJECT: Correction to Memorandum 2016-007 - Updated URL 

The Soil and Water Conservation Program has just received notification that the Universal 
Resource Locator (URL) for MoSWIMS provided in Memorandum 2016-007 has changed and is 
no longer valid. The correct URL for MoSWIMS effective immediately following security 
updates occurring after hours (5:00 p.m. or later) tonight, September 29, 2015, will be as follows: 

https://dnrprod.state.mo. us/swims/ 

All district staff will need to utilize this URL and will need to update links to MoSWIMS upon 
returning to the office on September 30, 2015, in order to access MoSWIMS. 

If you have any questions, please contact your district coordinator. Thank you. 
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